
 

 

 

 

 

September 24, 2015 

Chair and Members of the Civic Works Committee 

Re: Left-turn ban onto Farnham Road from Southdale Road West. 

In conjunction with the approval of the Westmount Traffic Calming Class Environmental Assessment 

(approximately 20 years ago) a left-turn ban onto Farnham Road from Southdale Road West was approved 

which area residents have expressed frustration with. This sign was installed as part of a traffic calming 

measure to curb vehicles from utilizing Farnham Rd to Viscount Rd as a shortcut to Wonderland Rd. 

I respectfully request that staff report back with respect to the current necessity of the left-turn restriction 

and due process to facilitate the removal of the sign should it been deemed unwarranted. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Virginia Ridley 
Councillor Ward 10 


